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My Name is Eric Jacobson Owner of 838 clear ave E and a tax payer Charles Belcher  shop is
right next to my house 

He dose not restore classic Cars its and auto body shop 

He parks his employee Cars on the street in front of our house along with customer cars it
more than 8 vehicle 

He keep odd hrs and works late in the evening and on weekends in a makes it very hard to
enjoy the out side. 

He is Loud and obnoxious person he has shaddy employees working in shop . He does not
keep his lot clean we have had homeless people coming through our neighbor hood. I do not
want this mans Business in my Neighborhood . He has violated lots of the conditions in this
letter   

He is a bad Business owner and should not be allowed to operate any business of the sort in
the city of St Paul 

Thank you 
Eric Jacobson  

-- 
Smile it makes people wonder what you are up to :)
Follow me on Twitter @waxingguru
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